
From: Eric Cotta
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: PLEASE DO NOT CLOSE OCEANO DUNES
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 9:13:53 PM

Hey everyone attached my name is Eric Cotta I live in Tulare Ca and my family and I travel 3 hours to Oceano
Dunes 6-8 times a year to enjoy family time. I’ve been going to the dunes since I was 10 years old with my parents
and now enjoying with my kids. My hopes in reaching out to everyone is to let everyone know the dunes are a place
for family fun and bonding and plead with everyone of you to please not close down the oceano dunes svra

     Sincerely
      Eric Cotta
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